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I am writing to voice my vehement opposition to HB 2025. Oregonians are extremely 

hardworking, loyal and generous people but we are tapped out and have had enough 

of the misplaced priorities that have plagued the decision making of the Democrat 

controlled legislature for years. Oregon is already the most doofus state to be a 

business owner in, especially for small business owners. Recent moves by big 

companies, Dutch Bros, Intel, etc should be a wake up call that taxing people and 

businesses almost to the hilt will result in severe economic hardship for everyone. 

You need to get the priorities of Oregonians to the forefront and focus on the basics , 

not a wish list  that you want the constituents of Oregon to pay for.  


